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appreciated, and needed as we support our missionaries!
Here are some updates from the missionaries you support!

&

Scott & Leah Schesser (International Church of Europe) After coming back from Germany, we
made a trip to the Czech Republic to interview a few missionaries and pastors. We were so
amazed with what God is doing through the incredible churches and ministries there. We have
started English translation at Kirche fur Dusseldorf! This has not only been a blessing to us, but
many international workers that are employed in the area and still learning German. Prayer
request (1) Royal Rangers has had a great start but they are in need of more leaders (2) Please pray
for our upcoming ministry trip to Scotland to preach and help open church café. (3) Kirche fur
Dusseldorf is in need of a building for their city campus.

Mark Flattery (Network 211) We thank the Lord that October 15t is the sixteenth anniversary of
the launch of Network211’s project 10million at the Central Bible College chapel in Springfield,
MO. The Lord allowed us to fulfill our goal in five years and so Project 10Million became
Network211’s Project 100Million. Since that launch, it is with your partnership that we share the
Good News over 59.2 million individuals in 242 countries and territories. Of that group, over 3.4
million people made an evangelism response and over 533,000 then wrote to us to begin a
discipleship connection. Please be encouraged! Together, we are using the greatest
communication tool in the history of the world for God’s glory. People are finding Jesue. They are
growing in their relationship with Him. They are being directed from “Searches to Churches!” Lives
are being transformed. All is for God’s glory!

Bob & Michele Perez (Latin American & the Caribbean) It is with great joy | write this newsletter.
Last month when | wrote, a few donors helped us incredibly. We were able to: Fully Sponsor a
Vacation Bible School (VBS) In Mayabeque. Provided the funds for the construction of a kid’s
church. Purchase a necessary water tank for a fantastic church mission. Purchase an abundance of
food for our pastors on the isle of Youth, Cuba. However, we are still short on our funding needs for
the October Church Planter Encounter. Major Church Planting Conference in November and
funds to purchase and Epson Projector.

Stephen & Sonia Wallace (Finland) As we reflect on the last few months here in Finland Northern
Europe, we are so grateful for the way you continually support & pray for us. Thank you! First, we
want to experience more of God in our lives because it is clear that we don’t realize just how
blessed we really are. Second, | think we would do all that we can to help others experience the
same thing in their lives. And, this is what we doing each week with your help. Whether it’s locally
here in Helsinki or as we visit other places across Northern Europe, we want to see Jesus words
fulfilled. Please pray for Sonia’s health. She has been struggling with shoulder & back pain. (2) Pray
for Rose Project and the anti-trafficking ministry here in Finland. (3) Pray for effective ministry and
safe travels for several upcoming trips.




